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A Nation Deceived Nicholas Colangelo
2004
Why Pi? Johnny Ball 2016 Introduces
the concepts of measurement and
mathematics, discussing their use
throughout history, along with
examples of how they are used in
everyday life in calculating
temperature, light, electricity,
time, music, and objects in space.-III-Nitride Ultraviolet Emitters
Michael Kneissl 2015-11-12 This book
provides a comprehensive overview of
the state-of-the-art in group IIInitride based ultraviolet LED and
laser technologies, covering
different substrate approaches, a
review of optical, electronic and
structural properties of InAlGaN
materials as well as various
optoelectronic components. In
addition, the book gives an overview
of a number of key application areas
for UV emitters and detectors,
including water purification,
phototherapy, sensing, and UV curing.
The book is written for researchers
and graduate level students in the
area of semiconductor materials,
optoelectronics and devices as well
as developers and engineers in the
various application fields of UV
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emitters and detectors.
Designs for Science Literacy American
Association for the Advancement of
Science 2001-03-22 The call for
science curriculum reform has been
made over and over again for much of
the twentieth century. Arguments have
been made that the content of the
curriculum is not appropriate for
meeting the individual and social
needs of people living in the modern
world; that the curriculum has become
overstuffed with topics and does not
serve students especially well; and
above all, that the curriculum does
not generate the student learning it
is expected to produce. The latest
volume in a continuing series of
publications from the AAAS designed
to reform science education, Designs
for Science Literacy presupposes that
curriculum reform must be
considerably more extensive and
fundamental than the tinkering with
individual courses and subjects that
has been going on for decades.
Designs deals with the critical
issues involved in assembling sound
instructional materials into a new,
coherent K-12 whole. The book pays
special attention to the need to link
science-oriented studies to the arts
and humanities, and also proposes how
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to align the curriculum with an
established set of learning goals
while preserving the American
tradition of local responsibility for
the curriculum itself. If fundamental
curriculum reform is ever to occur, a
new process for creating alternatives
will have to be developed. Designs
for Science Literacy provides the
groundwork for such a process.
Amsco's Geometry Ann Xavier Gantert
2008-02-14 To provide students with a
comprehensive textbook designed for
complete coverage of the New York
State Core Curriculum for Geometry.
Bibliography of Research Studies in
Education 1929
The Joy of Pi David Blatner
1999-09-01 No number has captured the
attention and imagination of people
throughout the ages as much as the
ratio of a circle's circumference to
its diameter. Pi–or ? as it is
symbolically known–is infinite and,
in The Joy of pi, it proves to be
infinitely intriguing. With incisive
historical insight and a refreshing
sense of humor, David Blatner
explores the many facets of pi and
humankind's fascination with it–from
the ancient Egyptians and Archimedes
to Leonardo da Vinci and the modernday Chudnovsky brothers, who have
calculated pi to eight billion digits
with a homemade supercomputer. The
Joy of Pi is a book of many parts.
Breezy narratives recount the history
of pi and the quirky stories of those
obsessed with it. Sidebars document
fascinating pi trivia (including a
segment from the 0. J. Simpson
trial). Dozens of snippets and
factoids reveal pi's remarkable
impact over the centuries. Mnemonic
devices teach how to memorize pi to
many hundreds of digits (or more, if
you're so inclined). Pi-inspired
cartoons, poems, limericks, and jokes
offer delightfully "square" pi humor.
And, to satisfy even the most
exacting of number jocks, the first
who-is-left-standing-probability-schoolfusion

one million digits of pi appear
throughout the book. A tribute to all
things pi, The Joy of pi is sure to
foster a newfound affection and
respect for the big number with the
funny little symbol.
Therapeutic Hypnosis with Children
and Adolescents Laurence Sugarman
2013-11-01 In this completely
revised, updated and expanded volume,
the editors have brought together
some of the field's most outstanding
contributors to examine the wideranging applications and promise of
the use of hypnosis with children.
The book develops core principles of
clinical hypnosis with children and
adolescents and each contributor
delineates how they apply these
precepts in a range of psychological
and medical settings. The result is a
constellation of perspectives and
clinical applications that move the
reader beyond literature review to
practical advice.
Digest of Education Statistics 2011
Thomas D. Snyder 2012-11-05
A New History of Jazz Alyn Shipton
2008-05-15 Alyn Shipton is on the
editorial board of the new
Smithsonian Collection of Classic
Jazz, to be released in late 2006,
and this new edition of "A New
History of Jazz" will be referenced
throughout to tracks in this new
multi-CD collection of essential jazz
recordings. Brand New Edition
Featuring Over 20% Entirely New
Material Praise for the first edition
of A New History of Jazz:"The most
outstanding single-volume history of
jazz around."--Don Rose, Jazz
Institute of Chicago "No jazz writer,
scholar, teacher, musician, or fan
should be without it on his or her
desk. Yes, it really is that good."-W. Royal Stokes, Jazz Notes "Shipton
has taken on the big on here and come
up trumps...More trustworthy and less
sentimental than many similar
efforts...it achieves something
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approaching an essential text." -Mojo "A marvelously balanced yet
passionate history of a protean
cultural form. Not only is the book
encyclopedic in the breadth of its
coverage, but it has a thesis - or,
more accurately, a set of
interlocking theses - about how the
music has developed." -- History
Today "Shipton's done his homework,
and he knows how to tell a story." -Blender In this major update of the
acclaimed and award-winning jazz
history, Alyn Shipton challenges many
of the assumptions that surround the
birth and growth of jazz music. How
was it that it took off all over the
United States early in the 20th
century, despite the accepted wisdom
that everything began in New Orleans?
Shipton also re-evaluates the
transition from swing to be-bop,
asking just how political this
supposed modern jazz revolution
actually was. He makes the case for
jazz as a truly international music
from its earliest days, charting
significant developments outside the
USA from the 1920s onwards. All the
great names in jazz history are here,
from Louis Armstrong to Miles Davis
and from Sidney Bechet to Charlie
Parker and John Coltrane. But unlike
those historians who call a halt with
the death of Coltrane in 1967,
Shipton continues the story with the
major trends in jazz over the last 40
years: free jazz, jazz rock, world
music influences, and the reemergence of the popular jazz singer.
This new edition brings the book
completely up-to-date, including such
names as John Medeski, Diana Krall,
Django Bates, and Matthias Ruegg.
There are also important new sections
on Latin Jazz and the repertory
movement.
Acid, Acid Everywhere Center for
Gifted 1996-08 "Students will be able
to analyze several systems during the
course of the unit. These include the
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"problem system", defined by the
boundaries of the area affected by
the acid spill; the stream ecosystem
(into which the acid flows); and the
transportation system (which will be
disrupted by the acid spill). In
addition, all experiments set up
during the course will be treated as
systems."--P. 3.
Beyond Gifted Education Scott J.
Peters 2021-09-03 Seeking a more
comprehensive vision for gifted
education, this book offers a modern
vision of programs and services for
gifted and talented students. Beyond
Gifted Education: Designing and
Implementing Advanced Academic
Programs provides the first
comprehensive look at designing and
implementing advanced academic
student programs. Written by four
leading experts in the field, Beyond
Gifted Education reviews the current
range of traditional gifted education
practices and policies. Then, the
book offers the concerned gifted
program coordinator or school
administrator a more expansive
approach to educating gifted
learners. The authors lead readers
through the process of identifying
needs, responding with programming,
and then finding students who are
well-suited for and would benefit
from advanced academic programming.
Detailed examples walk the reader
through real-world scenarios and
programs common to the gifted
coordinator on topics such as cluster
grouping, acceleration, and
increasing diversity. Throughout the
book, connections are made to Common
Core State Standards, Response to
Intervention, and a wealth of outside
research in order to support ideas.
Education of the Gifted and Talented
Gary A. Davis 2013-07-29 For courses
in Giftedness, and Gifted/Talented
Education. This top-selling
comprehensive text by leaders in the
field presents the best practices in
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gifted education. The sixth edition
has been thoroughly revised, most
notably with the latest research on
acceleration, curriculum models,
underachievement, culturally and
economically disadvantaged students,
gender issues, and dual
exceptionalities. The content is
further supported and enhanced by the
inclusion of numerous practical
strategies that can be implemented in
the classroom, case studies that help
teachers identify student needs,
summaries of research on effective
programs, emphasis on pedagogy and on
social-emotional needs, heightened
awareness of less visible sub-groups
within gifted populations, and an
amusing, witty writing style that
adds to the appeal of this bestselling book.
Mathematics All Around, Books a la
Carte Edition Plus New Mymathlab with
Pearson Etext -- Access Card Package
Tom Pirnot 2013-02-15 Books a la
Carte are unbound, three-hole-punch
versions of the textbook. This lower
cost option is easy to transport and
comes with same access code or media
that would be packaged with the bound
book. Pirnot's Mathematics All Around
offers the supportive and clear
writing style that you need to
develop your math skills. By helping
to reduce your math anxiety, Pirnot
helps you to understand the use of
math in the world around you. You
appreciate that the author's approach
is like the help you would receive
during your own instructors' office
hours. The Fifth Edition increases
the text's emphasis on developing
problem-solving skills with
additional support in the text and
new problem-solving questions in
MyMathLab. Quantitative reasoning is
brought to the forefront with new
Between the Numbers features and
related exercises. Since practice is
the key to success in this course,
exercise sets are updated and
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expanded. MyMathLab offers additional
exercise coverage plus new question
types for problem-solving,
vocabulary, reading comprehension,
and more.
Cultural Evolution Peter J. Richerson
2013-11-01 Leading scholars report on
current research that demonstrates
the central role of cultural
evolution in explaining human
behavior. Over the past few decades,
a growing body of research has
emerged from a variety of disciplines
to highlight the importance of
cultural evolution in understanding
human behavior. Wider application of
these insights, however, has been
hampered by traditional disciplinary
boundaries. To remedy this, in this
volume leading researchers from
theoretical biology, developmental
and cognitive psychology,
linguistics, anthropology, sociology,
religious studies, history, and
economics come together to explore
the central role of cultural
evolution in different aspects of
human endeavor. The contributors take
as their guiding principle the idea
that cultural evolution can provide
an important integrating function
across the various disciplines of the
human sciences, as organic evolution
does for biology. The benefits of
adopting a cultural evolutionary
perspective are demonstrated by
contributions on social systems,
technology, language, and religion.
Topics covered include enforcement of
norms in human groups, the
neuroscience of technology, language
diversity, and prosociality and
religion. The contributors evaluate
current research on cultural
evolution and consider its broader
theoretical and practical
implications, synthesizing past and
ongoing work and sketching a roadmap
for future cross-disciplinary
efforts. Contributors Quentin D.
Atkinson, Andrea Baronchelli, Robert
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Boyd, Briggs Buchanan, Joseph
Bulbulia, Morten H. Christiansen,
Emma Cohen, William Croft, Michael
Cysouw, Dan Dediu, Nicholas Evans,
Emma Flynn, Pieter François, Simon
Garrod, Armin W. Geertz, Herbert
Gintis, Russell D. Gray, Simon J.
Greenhill, Daniel B. M. Haun, Joseph
Henrich, Daniel J. Hruschka, Marco A.
Janssen, Fiona M. Jordan, Anne
Kandler, James A. Kitts, Kevin N.
Laland, Laurent Lehmann, Stephen C.
Levinson, Elena Lieven, Sarah Mathew,
Robert N. McCauley, Alex Mesoudi, Ara
Norenzayan, Harriet Over, Ju ̈
rgen
Renn, Victoria Reyes-García, Peter J.
Richerson, Stephen Shennan, Edward G.
Slingerland, Dietrich Stout, Claudio
Tennie, Peter Turchin, Carel van
Schaik, Matthijs Van Veelen, Harvey
Whitehouse, Thomas Widlok, Polly
Wiessner, David Sloan Wilson
Secondary Education in Spain John
Raymond Perz 1934
Pediatric First Aid for Caregivers
and Teachers (PedFACTS) American
Academy of Pediatrics 2012-09-21
Caregivers and teachers need to know
what to do when a child is injured or
becomes suddenly ill. Most injuries
that require first aid care are not
life-threatening. However, first aid
can sometimes mean the difference
between life and death. This course
is designed to give caregivers and
teachers the education they need to
effectively care for children.
The Exploration of Mars Willy Ley
1956 An outline of a master blueprint
for man's first exploring trip to the
planet Mars.
Developmentally Appropriate Practice
in Early Childhood Programs Sue
Bredekamp 1997-01-01 This volume
spells out more fully the principles
undergirding developmentally
appropriate practice and guidelines
for making decisions in the classroom
for young children.
Exclusion From School Eric Blyth
2002-05-03 The number of pupils
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excluded from school has risen
sharply over the past few years. To a
great extent, this can be directly
attributed to the increased
competition between schools,
following the introduction of the
1988 Education Reform Act. Many
schools are concerned that children
with behavioural problems will damage
the image of the school and so can be
reluctant to admit these pupils to
the classroom. However, little has
been done to follow up what happens
to these pupils once they have been
excluded from school, or to examine
ways in which their exclusion might
be prevented. This collection,
written from a range of professional
perspectives, examines current trends
in exclusion, including the
consequences of exclusion. It also
gives practical guidance on
preventative strategies, based on
real life experiences and examines
how professionals such as teachers,
social workers and other support
agencies can work together to help to
avoid exclusion.
On the Justice of Roosting Chickens
Ward Churchill 2003 In the aftermath
of the September 11th attacks
Americans looked out at the world and
asked themselves why do they hate
us?' With uncompromising clarity and
resolve, Ward Churchill uses a
complete history of US military
actions (1776 to the present) and
illuminates the US' relationship with
international law to present the more
appropriate question, 'how could they
not hate us?''
Systems for State Science Assessment
National Research Council 2005-12-28
In response to the No Child Left
Behind Act of 2001 (NCLB), Systems
for State Science Assessment explores
the ideas and tools that are needed
to assess science learning at the
state level. This book provides a
detailed examination of K-12 science
assessment: looking specifically at
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what should be measured and how to
measure it. Along with reading and
mathematics, the testing of science
is a key component of NCLBâ€"it is
part of the national effort to
establish challenging academic
content standards and develop the
tools to measure student progress
toward higher achievement. The book
will be a critical resource for
states that are designing and
implementing science assessments to
meet the 2007-2008 requirements of
NCLB. In addition to offering
important information for states,
Systems for State Science Assessment
provides policy makers, local
schools, teachers, scientists, and
parents with a broad view of the role
of testing and assessment in science
education.
Spon's Architects' and Builders'
Price Book 2022 AECOM 2021-09-23 A
range of factors are all combining to
propel input cost inflation. Higher
international logistics costs,
returning demand from industry
workload, and higher global metals
prices are some of the ingredients to
quicker building cost inflation.
Whilst some EU materials exporters to
the UK are adjusting to Brexit, other
EU exporters — initially smaller or
specialist firms hit proportionally
harder — are now deciding not to
supply the UK at all, because the
additional red tape involved makes it
not commercially viable. If this
trend replicates across the whole EU
to UK supply chain, visible
disruption and higher prices are
likely until other sources of supply
begin to increase in volume and step
in to address these supply issues.
Among other exporters continuing to
supply the UK, significant price
increases are being applied to cover
the permanent Brexit non-tariff
barriers and additional
administrative processes. SPON’S
ARCHITECTS’ AND BUILDERS’ PRICE BOOK
who-is-left-standing-probability-schoolfusion

2022, compiled by AECOM, still
provides the most accurate, detailed
and professionally relevant
construction price information for
the UK. Its unique Tender Index,
updated through the year (2015 =
100), gives an ongoing reality check
and allows you to adjust for changing
market conditions. Although it suits
a wide range of project sizes, this
is the only price book which sets out
a detailed cost base for contracts
exceeding £4,000,000 in value. Use
the access code inside the front
cover of the book to get set up with
an ebook of this 2022 edition on the
VitalSource® Bookshelf platform,
available for access and use until
the end of December 2022. As well as
an overhaul of prices, 145 new items
have been added including: Two new
Cost Models for school refurbishment
Primary Healthcare Fit-Out Plus,
expanded range of cast iron rainwater
goods expanded range of matwells
expanded range of vinyl floor
finishes Ecotherm insulation Along
with the standard features you have
come to expect from SPON’S
ARCHITECTS’ AND BUILDERS’ PRICE BOOK:
20,000 prices for the most frequently
specified items, the majority with
labour constants and detailed buildups Hundreds of alternative materials
prices for the more unusual items
Detailed guidance on wage rates,
daywork, cost limits and allowances,
property insurance and professional
fees, plus useful formulae, design
criteria and trade association
addresses Updates, free of charge,
twice a year – see inside for
registration details. Updates are
available online at
www.pricebooks.co.uk
Test Better, Teach Better W. James
Popham 2003 Explains how to create
and use tests to guide everyday
teaching practices.
Transition to Postsecondary Education
for Students With Disabilities Carol
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Kochhar-Bryant 2009 This
comprehensive, practical book
provides user-friendly tools for
creating transition plans to help
students with disabilities
successfully put their goals into
action and navigate postsecondary
environments.
Weber Basin Job Corps Civilian
Conservation Center, [Ogden, Utah].
1968
Comprehension Across the Curriculum
Kathy Ganske 2010-01-01 Successful
students use comprehension skills and
strategies throughout the school day.
In this timely book, leading scholars
present innovative ways to support
reading comprehension across content
areas and the full K?12 grade range.
Chapters provide specific, practical
guidance for selecting rewarding
texts and promoting engagement and
understanding in social studies,
math, and science, as well as
language arts and English classrooms.
Cutting-edge theoretical perspectives
and research findings are clearly
explained. Special attention is given
to integrating out-of-school
literacies into instruction and
developing comprehension in English
language learners.
Anoka Hennepin Probability and
Statistics Michael Engelhaupt
2012-02-14 About the Book:This one
trimester course covers the
foundational basics of probability
and statistics. The textbook is
intended to cover the Minnesota Data,
Analysis, and Probability
benchmarks.Technology:While paper
copies are available for classroom
use, the ebook is interactive and
includes web site links, simulations,
and real world statistical examples.
Students can access the textbook
through the district Learning
Management Site Moodle where large
amounts of supplemental and
enrichment content can also be
found.The ebook incorporates the use
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of the TI 83/84 graphing calculators
and students work with spreadsheet
software to display and manipulate
statistical data. Additional content
is available through Kahn Academy,
which offers individualized problem
activities with instructional videos.
Find the ebook
@Http://moodle.anoka.k12.mn.us.Covera
ge:This foundational course covers
the Minnesota Data, Analysis, and
Probability benchmarks. The course
also meets Anoka-Hennepin math
graduation requirements.Goals:From
the Twins to the weather forecast
statistics are used everywhere in our
lives. Anoka-Hennepin Probability and
Statistics demonstrates the
connection between statistics and our
real world.Students- Read and immerse
yourself in this interactive
textbook. Challenge yourself to dig
deeper into the content or find
solutions to your questions online.
This textbook is alive and responsive
to your needs.Give feedback to your
teacher for incorporation into later
revisions. Your input is valued going
forward.Enjoy!
Physics for Kids Robert W. Wood 1989
Provides students, ages 8 to 13, with
hand-on instruction in five basic
areas of physics. Requires common
household items.
Instructional Development Paradigms
Charles R. Dills 1997 An encyclopedic
examination of competing paradigms in
the areas of instructional design and
development at all levels and in a
variety of environments. The 46
treatments feature the analysis of
experienced scholars and sometimes
the authors of the particular
theories under discussion which
include topics in instructional
development in its philosophical mode
(constructivism, postmodernism,
systems approach), as a cultural
vantage point, and in theory and
application reviewing the effects of
technology on class design, the
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influences of semiotics, the
strategic advantages of
constructivist instruction versus
linear designs, and modeling for
applying design strategies from
constructivism and cognitive theory
to individualizing instruction with
adult learners. Annotation
copyrighted by Book News, Inc.,
Portland, OR
Jazz 101 John Szwed 2000-08-23 Anyone
interested in learning about a
distinct musicjazzwill welcome this
newest addition to the popular 101
reference series. Noted
anthropologist, critic, and musical
scholar John F. Szwed takes readers
on a tour of the musics tangled
history and explores how it developed
from an ethnic music to become North
Americas most popular music and then
part of the avant garde in less than
fifty years. Jazz 101 presents the
key figures, history, theory, and
controversies that shaped its
development, along with a discussion
of some of its most important
recordings.
Laboratory Safety for Chemistry
Students Robert H. Hill, Jr.
2011-09-21 "...this substantial and
engaging text offers a wealth of
practical (in every sense of the
word) advice...Every undergraduate
laboratory, and, ideally, every
undergraduate chemist, should have a
copy of what is by some distance the
best book I have seen on safety in
the undergraduate laboratory."
Chemistry World, March 2011
Laboratory Safety for Chemistry
Students is uniquely designed to
accompany students throughout their
four-year undergraduate education and
beyond, progressively teaching them
the skills and knowledge they need to
learn their science and stay safe
while working in any lab. This new
principles-based approach treats lab
safety as a distinct, essential
discipline of chemistry, enabling you
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to instill and sustain a culture of
safety among students. As students
progress through the text, they’ll
learn about laboratory and chemical
hazards, about routes of exposure,
about ways to manage these hazards,
and about handling common laboratory
emergencies. Most importantly,
they’ll learn that it is very
possible to safely use hazardous
chemicals in the laboratory by
applying safety principles that
prevent and minimize exposures.
Continuously Reinforces and Builds
Safety Knowledge and Safety Culture
Each of the book’s eight chapters is
organized into three tiers of
sections, with a variety of topics
suited to beginning, intermediate,
and advanced course levels. This
enables your students to gather
relevant safety information as they
advance in their lab work. In some
cases, individual topics are
presented more than once,
progressively building knowledge with
new information that’s appropriate at
different levels. A Better, Easier
Way to Teach and Learn Lab Safety We
all know that safety is of the utmost
importance; however, instructors
continue to struggle with finding
ways to incorporate safety into their
curricula. Laboratory Safety for
Chemistry Students is the ideal
solution: Each section can be treated
as a pre-lab assignment, enabling you
to easily incorporate lab safety into
all your lab courses without building
in additional teaching time. Sections
begin with a preview, a quote, and a
brief description of a laboratory
incident that illustrates the
importance of the topic. References
at the end of each section guide your
students to the latest print and web
resources. Students will also find
“Chemical Connections” that
illustrate how chemical principles
apply to laboratory safety and
“Special Topics” that amplify certain
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sections by exploring additional,
relevant safety issues. Visit the
companion site at
http://userpages.wittenberg.edu/dfins
ter/LSCS/.
International Politics on the World
Stage John T. Rourke 2005-06-01
Provides students and instructors
with the information available,
inviting them to explore
international relations and its
challenges in a straightforward,
accessible way. A hallmark of the
text is its position that
international relations do matter to
students and that the individual can
have an impact on international
relations.
Teaching Science for Understanding
Joel J. Mintzes 2005-02-21 Teaching
Science for Understanding
Mind-Body Medicine in Children and
Adolescents Hilary McClafferty
2018-03-27 This book is a printed
edition of the Special Issue "MindBody Medicine in Children and
Adolescents" that was published in
Children
Comparative Medicine Erika JensenJarolim 2016-08-23 This new volume
provides a concise overview of the
most basic and exciting chapters of
comparative medicine with regards to
physiology and function in healthy
individuals. The book includes core
concepts in anatomy and physiology in
human and animal models, which are
key to understanding comparative
medicine and to making contributions
to research in this area. While
writing this book, the authors were
in constant interdisciplinary
dialogue. They aim to contribute to
improvements in quality of life for
human and animal patients.
Designing for Learning in an Open
World Gráinne Conole 2012-09-21 The
Internet and associated technologies
have been around for almost twenty
years. Networked access and computer
ownership are now the norm. There is
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a plethora of technologies that can
be used to support learning, offering
different ways in which learners can
communicate with each other and their
tutors, and providing them with
access to interactive, multimedia
content. However, these generic
skills don’t necessarily translate
seamlessly to an academic learning
context. Appropriation of these
technologies for academic purposes
requires specific skills, which means
that the way in which we design and
support learning opportunities needs
to provide appropriate support to
harness the potential of
technologies. More than ever before
learners need supportive ‘learning
pathways’ to enable them to blend
formal educational offerings, with
free resources and services. This
requires a rethinking of the design
process, to enable teachers to take
account of a blended learning
context.
Integrative Pediatrics Hilary
McClafferty 2017-02-24 Pediatric
integrative medicine is a rapidly
evolving field with great potential
to improve the quality of preventive
health in children and expand
treatment options for children living
with chronic disease. Many families
actively use integrative therapies
making familiarity with the field
essential for clinicians working with
pediatrics patients. This book
provides a clear, evidence-based
overview of the field. Foundations of
pediatric health are covered with a
goal of reviewing classic information
and introducing emerging research in
areas such as nutrition science,
physical activity and mind-body
therapies. Complementary medicine
therapies are reviewed with an eye to
expanding the conventionally trained
clinician’s awareness about
traditional healing approaches.
Clinical applications explored
include: Allergy Asthma Mental health
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IBS Bullying Obesity Environmental
health ADHD Autism The book provides
an excellent introduction to a
relatively young field and will help
the reader understand the scope of
current evidence for integrative
therapies in children and how to
introduce integrative concepts into
clinical practice. Integrative
Pediatrics is a refreshing must-read
for all students and health
professionals focused on pediatrics,
especially those new to the field or
studying at graduate level.
Mind-Body Medicine in Clinical
Practice Hilary McClafferty
2018-06-13 Consumer demand for
integrative medicine has increased
over recent decades, and cutting-edge
research in neuroscience has
identified opportunities for new
treatment options. This text outlines
the evidence behind mind-body
medicine and provides rich case-based
examples.. It is written by a
clinician, for clinicians, to help
practitioners stay current in this
emerging field. Including
foundational chapters on the
relevance of mind-body medicine, the
effects of stress, communication
skills, and methods for incorporating
mind-body medicine into consultation,
this book then introduces various
mind-body therapies and considers
their use in selected clinical
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conditions. The therapies are grouped
into chapters on breath work and
relaxation; hypnosis and guided
imagery; meditation, mindfulness,
spirituality, and compassion-based
therapies; creative arts therapies;
and movement therapies. Each chapter
includes case studies, background and
history, best use, training
requirements, risks and benefits. The
part focusing on specific conditions
updates research and provides
pediatric and adult examples in the
areas of: anxiety and depression;
acute and chronic pain;
gastrointestinal and urologic
conditions; auto-immune,
inflammatory; and surgery, oncology,
and other conditions. Providing
resources and practical tools to help
clinicians incorporate evidence-based
mind-body medicine therapies into
patient care, this book is an
invaluable reference for medical and
nursing students, as well as for
residents, fellows, nurse
practitioners and physician
assistants across a wide variety of
specialties.
Pediatric Integrative Medicine: An
Emerging Field of Pediatrics Hilary
McClafferty 2018-10-08 This book is a
printed edition of the Special Issue
"Pediatric Integrative Medicine: An
Emerging Field of Pediatrics" that
was published in Children
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